
Commission for the Protection of Children 
Panel Membership Overview

The Commission for the Protection of Children Panel strives to represent 
diversity in professional backgrounds to serve a multidisciplinary approach 
to case review. Citizen Review Panel members are active participants and 
engage meaningfully in Panel discussions. Any citizen residing in Nebraska 
with considerable and relevant experience is eligible to be a Panel member.  

Quarterly meetings are held in Lincoln, Nebraska. 
Parking reimbursement is available on request.

Responsibilities include:
•	 A commitment to confidentiality
•	 Quarterly meetings to review Child 

Welfare cases 
•	 Sharing expertise to improve other 

panel members’ understanding of the 
investigation of child welfare cases.

•	 Providing feedback to generate annual 
recommendations based on collected 
data from case reviews

Membership may include but is not 
limited to the following:
•	 Children/parent attorneys
•	 Child advocates/guardians ad litem
•	 Health providers
•	 Mental health and substance misuse 

professionals
•	 Law enforcement representatives
•	 Child Protection and Safety

To learn more, contact us at:
CFS Policy Unit

301 Centennial Mall South
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509

(402) 471-3121
TDD (800) 833-7352

dhhs.pspolicyandguid@nebraska.gov
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